
2010 BOARD OF REVIEW 

VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE 

FEBRUARY 17, 2011 

8:30 A.M. 

 

 A Meeting of the Pleasant Prairie Board of Review was scheduled on Thursday, 

February 17, 2011 at 8:30 a.m.  Present was Board member John Braig and Jane Romanowski, 

Village Clerk. 

 

 As a quorum of the board was not present, the Board of Review was adjourned to  

March 3, 2011 at 8:30 a.m. 

 


